
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Monday, February 7, 2022 9:01 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket No. 20210015 
FPL Rates; FPL NWF RipOff 

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20210015. 

Thank you! 
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CORRESPONDENCE 
2/7/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01073-2022 



Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

Douglas Brown < douglasjbrown@gmail.com > 
Saturday, February 5, 2022 2:01 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner La Rosa; Office of 
Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
FPL Rates 

I see that the commission allowed FPL to increase my rate by 17%. This is disappointing and I don't know how 
you think this is going to be ok for Floridians. I cannot raise my rates to compensate so I will probably be out of 
business soon. 

A 17% increase from Gulf Power to FPL. I'm using less energy and paying more. 

Who does the PSC represent the people or the utilities? 

Fix this 

Douglas Brown 
1703 W. Fairfield Dr. 
Pensacola FL 32501 
850-981-5400 
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Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Robert West <bwest907@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, February 5, 2022 10:34 AM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
FPL NWF RipOff 

Shame on you and I truly hope you get what you deserve ... 

Sent from Mail for Windows 
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